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1. Non-Profit Eligibility – Are non-profit organizations eligible to apply under this announcement? 
Government response: Yes. As stated in Section III of the funding opportunity announcement, 
“Eligible Applicants – Open to all that meet the criteria of this announcement. Award shall be 
limited to States, local governments, Indian tribes, non-governmental organizations, and 
individuals, pursuant to the authority of 16 U.S.C. 670c-1(a).”  

Please ensure that all pertinent documentation that aids in establishing eligibility is submitted 
with the application. 

2. On page 2 the grant application indicates that this project has a project ceiling of $1,629,061.49 
but on Page 9 it list the project ceiling of $1,09,0614. 
Government response: Amendment 2 will be issued with the correct amount of $1,629,061.46 
in Section II Award Information (FOA, p. 9). 

 

Please be advised that the Government may not respond 

to questions received after 12:00pm (Alaska Time) on 27 

May 2025. 

 


